
Schools in Chinook’s Edge are close for summer break! 

School offices are open on Monday, August 29th. We look forward to welcoming students 
back to school on Thursday, September 1st! 

The Transportation Office will be closed until August 10th, but messages will be checked 
over the summer. Please phone (403) 227-7072 for the bus registration and information. 


